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Dear Graduates,
I am very pleased to congratulate the members of the St. Francis 
College Class of 1998. This is an exciting time for you and for us 
as we witness the ending of your undergraduate career and the 
beginning of your membership in our alumni family. You 
contributed to the College's reputation as undergraduates and will 
continue to do so by the lives you lead once you leave here. We 
are confident you will strive to uphold the values and precepts of the College as you go forward as men and women of St. Francis.
All of us in the St. Francis community wish you the very best and 
look forward to seeing you on many return visits to Alma Mater. 
Congratulations.
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